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As part of its educational development effort, the University of Clermont Auvergne will provide a 
financial support for students enrolled in some of its Master's programs, via a 'Graduate Track' 
system. The Master's degrees in Earth and Atmospheric sciences offered by the Observatoire de 
Physique du Globe de Clermont-Ferrand are involved in this program. 
 
Candidates will be selected on the basis of their academic record, their motivation, and their study 
project. The amount of this support is 500 € per month over a 16-month period, which covers all 
course sessions. 
 
 The application file should contain: 
 
(1) A curriculum vitae. 
(2) A cover letter explaining the study plan and the motivation for studying at Université Clermont 

Auvergne. 
(3) Transcript of undergraduate diploma. 
(4) Two letters of support from professors or any person who worked with or supervised the 

candidate in a scientific or academic context. 
 
 Applications should be submitted by email to tahar.hammouda@uca.fr and 
manon.angely@uca.fr before the 28th of April, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Tahar Hammouda, 
Responsable de la Graduate Track InVolc à l’Université Clermont Auvergne 
tahar.hammouda@uca.fr 
 
https://www.uca.fr/formation/nos-formations/graduate-school-cap-20-25 
 
 
 

 


